From: Ryan E. Erickson <RErickson@barr.com>

Sent: Wednesday, December 19, 2018 2:09 PM

To: Sager, John E - DNR

Cc: Alex.Smith@enbridge.com; Lynette M. Carney
Subject: Manifold Corridor Area

John,

Per our conversations, the proposed next steps for the Manifold Corridor area include the following:
1. Change the BRRTS site name from Pipe Rack to Manifold Corridor. The proposed Manifold corridor area is
shown in the image below.
2. Prepare a Facility-Wide Continuing Obligations GIS Registry Update the references and available data from the
sites within the boundary.

Please let me know if you have any questions.

Happy Holidays,
Ryan

Ryan E. Erickson, PG

Senior Geologist
Duluth, MN office: 218.529.7112
fax: 218.529.8202
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